220 Spectrum Management Association of Southern California

President's Message

July 2021

Hello,

It is time once again for my quarterly report. This is your president and what I have to say may not be earth shattering, but it is important none the less. Our membership numbers are reasonably stable but could be better. What we can always use are more members who are active in the 220SMA. If you are nearing retirement or are already retired as my wife (AD6OH) and I are, then taking some time out of your schedule to help the organizations that provide you with the ability to connect with others is a worthwhile endeavor.

Further, if you are a 220 repeater owner or operator, it is more important that you keep your membership current to help keep you informed and participate in your association as well.

We do not have a speaker lined up for this quarterly meeting, so if any of you have a short subject that is amateur radio related that you would like to talk about then please speak up.

Under open discussion I would like to talk about whether or not to stay with Zoom meetings or go back to different regional face to face meetings, or even a blended in person/virtual meeting.

I hope to see you at the meeting on July 17 at 10 am.

Thanks

Heiko Peschel, AD6OI 2021 President, 220 Spectrum Management Association